Dear Parents

I am writing to you today to give you an update following my latest meeting with the Governing Body.

Again it has been a week of ever changing news, figures and data. One of the most prominent being Mr Williamson (Education Secretary) telling us that no other year groups will be returning to school except those previously stated, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

On a positive note however he is aiming for all children to be back in school by September. At this time no one knows exactly what that will look like, as a lot will depend on the measures that may still be in place. I will keep you posted on this as we get nearer to the time.

Moving forward for the Reception, Year 1 and Year 6, we are aiming to open the week beginning the 22nd of June. I must inform you however that this will only happen if the ‘R’ value is below 1 as this is one of the five tests set by the government.

We will be looking to bring the Reception and Year 6 into school, following the staggered times already sent to you, on Thursday the 25th of June.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 1 will then start on Monday the 29th of June. This timetable takes into account staff training taking place on the Monday 22nd to Wednesday 24th June.

Again I do want to thank you for your support and patience at this time, as I know everything keeps changing and having no definite answers is so frustrating.

For now, we will continue doing home learning for all year groups in the same format we have been doing and keep supporting you as much as we can. We will also keep sharing some of the amazing work of the children on a weekly basis (see attached) accompanied with any updates or messages I may have for you. 

Like always do please get in touch if you have any questions or just need someone to chat to. If you have any work, events or activities you would like to share, again please feel free to do so. We really do love hearing about the things you are doing, especially when it puts a smile on our face.

Take care of yourselves and each other.

Best Regards.

Mrs Davis-McCoy
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